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Increased activity at the Juanita Bay Pump Station 
work site after May 14 as crews install air ducts  

 
During the week of May 14, King County crews will begin installing air ducts at the new Juanita Bay 
Pump Station. The work should be completed by the end of May.  
 
To install the air ducts, crews must insert steel piles nearly 30 feet below grade to allow for excavation, 
and cut through the pump station foundation. Both activities will increase vibration and noise coming 
from the site. King County’s contractor is closely monitoring vibration levels to minimize disruption and 
protect against property damage.  
 
After installing the air ducts, crews will 
continue work on the below grade pump 
station structure at the corner of 
Northeast Juanita Drive and 93rd 
Avenue Northeast. 
 
King County is building the new 
wastewater pump station to help ensure 
your community receives safe, reliable 
wastewater service for the next 50 
years.  
 
What should you expect? 
 
• Increased noise and vibration coming 

from the Juanita Bay Pump Station 
work area beginning May 14, 2007. 

• Work hours will generally remain 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. on weekdays, and 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. on 
Saturdays as necessary.  

 
Thank you for your continued patience. For more information contact the 24-hour construction 
hotline at 206-205-3898 or visit the project Web page: 
http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/juanita/. 

Alternate formats available by calling 206-263-6029 or TTY (711)




